
 

      Uniform needed 
If your child has grown out of their 

school uniform, please feel free to donate 

this to school.  

We are running short on new to you 

uniform and would really appreciate all 

donations.  

 

 

 

 

 

Reception -91.98% 

Year 1– 93.82% 

Year 2 – 92.25% 

Year 3 - 92.66% 

Year 4 – 94.27% 

Year 5 – 93.05% 

Year 6 - 92.08% 

Please make sure your child is in 

school every day. If your child needs to 

take time off school, please let the 

office know before 9:30am. 

Thank you.  Miss Dean-Attendance 

Lead 

Goodbyes  

We would like to make you aware of 

some staffing changes ready for the 

start of a new school year. 

We are sadly saying goodbye to our 

Year 4 teacher Mrs Alli on Friday 19
th

 

July as she leaves for a new 

adventure. 

We wish you all the best for future! 

 

 

Our new teachers for September 

will be: 

Reception: Mrs Patel 

Year 1: Miss Sillitoe 

Year 2: Miss McGarry 

Year 3: Mrs Jackson 

Year 4:Mrs Fleming 

Year 5: Miss Patel  

Year 6: Mrs Sanderson 

 

 

Important information for the Summer 

holidays! 

School closes for the Summer holidays 

on Friday 19
th

 July at 2:00pm and will 

re-open on Tuesday 3
rd

 September with 

Breakfast club starting at 7:50am. 

Have a lovely break and remember to 

stay safe! 

We would like to say good luck to Year 6, we 

wish you all the best for your new adventures! 

Thank you for all the support from 

parents/carers throughout the last year. 

 



 

 

 

 

   Thank you to our Head boy and Head girl for their lovely words. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

 

 

Monday 15
th

 July  Prize giving- starts at 

9:00am 

Tuesday 16
th

 July  Year 6 Leavers 

Performance-starts at 

6pm for parents/carers. 

Wednesday 17
th

 July Year 6 Leavers meal 

Friday 19
th

 July  Year 6 Leavers Service at 

St Luke’s Church. Doors 

open at 9am/Service at 

9:30am. 

Friday 19
th

 July  School closes for Summer 

holidays at 2:00pm 

 

  

Letter of interest 

If your child would like to be 

considered for either Worship 

team/School Council or Digital 

leader – Please make sure their 

letter of application is received in 

school on the 1
st

 week of 

September.  

These applications are for year 

2/3/4/5&6. 

 
St Luke’s Church 

 

https://www.welcometostlukes.or

g/morning-gatherings 

  Please see the link attached for 

event details at St Luke’s Church. 

 

   

As you may be aware, our school food 

grant is coming to an end next week. 

Lunch will be charged at a new 

increased price of £2.50 per child when 

we return to school in September. 

If you think you may be entitled to free 

school meals, please use the link 

attached for further details on how to 

apply. 

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-

and-education/school-meals 

If you have any issues,please contact 

the school office on 01254 54866. 
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